
 
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents 
 
Welcome to St Agatha's! 

 
Parents & Friends Association 
St Agatha's School – Clayfield 
6 Hunter Lane, Clayfield Old 4011 
Phone: 07 3326 9222 
Fax: 07 3862 3431 
Email: pclayfield@bne.catholic.edu.au 
www.stagathasclayfield.qld.edu.au 
ABN: 49 991 006 857-038 

 
As an active community, the St Agatha's P&F needs to ensure that communication to all parents/caregivers is a 
priority.  In order to successfully do so, we ask that you take a couple of minutes to complete the following 
information.  Please complete one form per child. 
 
This information will be used to communicate P&F related matters, such as; events through the year, assistance 
required, changes of events, calendar distribution etc. 
 
The information will be collated into a class list which will be sent to parents/caregivers in each class by the 
Class Parent Representative. 
 
You may elect not to have your information on the class list for distribution by ticking the appropriate box. 
 
Many thanks for your assistance and we look forward to seeing you at the P&F meetings throughout the year. 

 
 
 

Child's name: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parents'/Caregiver's Names: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact number 1: ________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Contact number 2: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email address: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

□ I do not wish for my information to appear on a class list. 

□ I do not wish for my information to appear on the school parent directory. 

□ I would like to contribute donations to our Fundraising events 

□ My Business ____________________________can contribute_______________________________ 
      (Name of Business) 

 


